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Various broadband providers, including those offering landline and wireless broadband, will participate in the

Affordable Connectivity Program.  Depending on where you live, you may have a choice of providers.  Check with the

broadband providers in your area to learn about their plans for program participation and eligible service

offerings.  You can also use the Companies Near Me tool found here.


